
McGuffey 8th Grade Parent Meeting 
WGH 9th Grade Scheduling Information 

 
Parents of our McGuffey 8th grade students are invited to McGuffey 

School to attend an informative session about the upcoming scheduling 
for 9th grade classes at Warren G Harding High School. 

 
When:  Tuesday, February 7th at 6:00 pm 

OR 
Wednesday, February 8th at 9:00 am 

(Both of these sessions will be the same, you only need to attend one of them.) 

 
Topics covered will be:  the WGH Course Catalog, Honors Classes, Health 
Class options, Foreign Language Classes, and Band options.  There will be 
a video presentation from WGH Freshman Principal, Mrs. Ulicny.  We will 
also have the upcoming timelines for scheduling submissions and future 

events for our 8th graders. 
 

We are asking you to please RSVP by calling the school at 330-675-6980 
and speaking to either Mrs. Willard (ext. 5150) or Mrs. McCoy (ext. 5152).  

You will need to let them know if you will be attending the Tuesday 
evening or Wednesday morning session.  We ask that you RSVP before 

Monday, February 6th at 3:00pm. 
 
 


